
Know that while California has lifted its mask mandate for 
most indoor establishments, guidance from the California 
Department of Public Health states that face coverings 
are still required in health care settings, including 
dental offices, regardless of an individual’s vaccination status.   

We thank you for your cooperation and support to provide a 
safe environment for our patients and dental team. 

Face coverings required 
for all patients and visitors  

Masks welcome 
but not required.

During cold and flu season, patients 
and visitors who have symptoms are 
encouraged to wear a mask.


